Elmer, Linda

I

From: Zachary Lifton <zachary@binderymke.com>

Sent: Friday, July 31, 2020 1:23 PM

To: Elmer, Linda

Cc Ann@pieperproperties.com; clendenenacosta@kahlerslater.com; mjarosz@uwm.eduy;
peltzsally@gmail.com; Bauman, Robert; mshiz@att.net; Askin, Tim; Hatala, Carlen

Subject: Letter in regards to HPC agenda item #200429: COA request for mural

Attachments: Request to Defer COA_229_E_Wisconsin.pdf, Managing Community Murals in an Urban

Good afternoon Ms. Elmer,

Preservation Framework.pdf

It is my understanding that you are the correct person to submit public comment to regarding HPC agenda items
in order for them to be part of the public record. [ am also including additional, relevant board members and
staff on this email. (Greetings to all).

Attached please find my letter to the commission recommending a deferral of the COA request for a mural
installation at 229 H. Wisconsin Avenue, My submittal includes relevant research that I am attaching as a

separate document for ease--but it is an official part of my submittal and should be included in the record as

such.

Thank you very much and enjoy your weekend.

Best,
Zachary Lifton

M.S. Historic Preservation, Columbia University ('11)

President
The Bindery
binderymke.com

414-949-8973
le/hus/him




